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Dear Madam,

I would like to respond to the investigation into “Alfruistic Surrogacy” .

It is my firm belief that the “Surrogate Parenthood Act 1988 “should
stand as is- surrogacy in any form should be illegal.

It is not in the best interests of any child to be born by a surrogate, nor is
it in the interests of society as a whole, to make the manufactured misery that is
surrogacy a legality which is permitted,

For the same reason I.V.F except for married couples must be made
lilegal. Gamete donation should alsc be made illegal.

Similarly adoption by homosexua} or lesbian couples should be made

illegal.
Thank you for this opportunity to respond to your ¢nquiry.

Yours sincerely

Glad gl

Dr Eliana Freydel Miller,




